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ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ŎƘŀƛƴ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ŎƘŀƛƴ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘΣ 
ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƻŶŎŜ            
ŀǘ нту-нлфт ƻǊ  
Wŀƴ 5ŀǾƛǎǎƻƴ ŀǘ нрм-пуфпΦ 
¢ƻ ōŜ ŀŘŘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ŝ-Ƴŀƛƭ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ 
ŎƘŀƛƴ ŘƛǎǘǊƛōǳǝƻƴ ƭƛǎǘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ 
ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ƻǊ WŀƴΦ 

Thank You 
Thank you to the New Hope family 

for your thoughts and prayers during 

my recovery from surgery.  Roger 

Moore 
 

Graduation 

Open Houses 
We would like to 

invite the congregation to celebrate 

Nicoleôs graduation.  Her open house 

is on May 19 from 4pm-7pm at our 

home, 349 Torgerson Lane,  

Des Moines. 

Paul, Pam & Nicole Weisskopf 

 

Graduation Open House - Adam 

Jaschen 

Our New Hope family has been such a 

big part of Adam's life, we'd like 

to invite everyone to please come and 

help us celebrate Adam's graduation 

from JHS! 

Sat May 12th;   1:00 pm - 4:00 pm 

Family Life Center at New Hope 
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Prayer Concerns  
Sonya Verner; Maysie Johnson; 

Ryan Dickey; Elaine Stubbs; 

Bishop Julius Trimble;  District 

Superintendent, David Weesner; 

District Field Minister, Karen 

Nelson; Dr. Emmanuel Mefor, 

missionary. 

Prayers for the following military         

personnel:  CPT Jeff Bleakley, 

Major Chris Latcham;  

Jason Homard; Tyler Nearmyer 

and our national and world  

leaders, our military and their 

families. 
 

 

Our Sympathy to Mel & 

Ginny Ghee and family on the 

death of his brother, Paul. 

 

 

 

Change of Address 
 

Bob & Marge Robinson 

1701 Campus Dr.,   #2431 

Clive, IA  50325 

515-221-4507 

mbrobnsn@hotmail.com 

 

Walter Clark  

1701 Campus Dr.,    #3435 

Clive, IA  50325 

515-221-4565 

Thank You 
After my lengthy hospital stay, let us tell 

you what wonderful friends we have at 

New Hope and thanks for your visits.  

Thank you for the delicious food, your 

phone calls, and the many beautiful & 

welcomed cards.  Neil we thank you for 

the many visits and the prayers so com-

forting.  Appreciated so much.  I still 

have a way to go as now have two arms 

incapacitated.  Thanks for all your pray-

ers and to Dale who is beside me at all 

times.    Dale & Laura Myers 

             
 

I would like to offer my heartfelt thanks 

to all of our New Hope friends.  For the 

many cards, calls, prayers, and food  

during my recent health struggles and 

death of my brother Paul. Thank you 

New Hope Quilters for the beautiful 

quilt.   Ginny and I were overwhelmed by 

your sincere acts of kindness. We were 

specially blessed with the many visits 

from our Pastor Neil.   Thank you all so 

much.     Mel & Ginny Ghee 

The 2012 Confirmation students were confirmed on Sunday, April 15.  

Welcome to our new members!! 

Front Row: Nathan Zoss, Maysie Johnson, Rachel Jackson, Sam Fairchild,  
Ana Kirkpatrick, Luke Johnston 

Back Row: Mason Lillegraven, Spencer Wolfe, Noah Henry, Pastor Cross,  
Bryce Rowland, Ellie Roquet, Emma Heiser 


